

## **BC Family Child Care Association**





It was great to meet and speak with those of you who were able to join us for Pam Collins engaging and informative presentation, Challenging Behaviours Challenging You?

BCFCCA received great feedback from all attendees and we look forward to offering future presentations that add to your skills as a Professional Child Care Provider.

Please let us know if there are any topics you would like to see in future workshops. You may email any ideas to office@bcfcca.ca











We'd love to showcase the authentic talent of the little artists in your care. With their parents permission, send a photo of a child's artwork, the name of your centre, along with the child's first name and age to <a href="mailto:rosangela@bcfcca.ca">rosangela@bcfcca.ca</a> If the photo is featured in our calendar you will receive a complimentary copy!!! (Limit of one free calendar per centre.)

Please submit any entries by July 15, 2017

To order your 2018 BC Family Record Keeping Calendar for Child Care Professionals, click here



CANADIAN CHILD CARE FEDERATION

FÉDÉRATION CANADIENNE DES SERVICES DE GARDE À L'ENFANCE

From the Canadian Child Care Federation regarding the recent Multi-Lateral and Early Learning and Child Care Framework signed on June 12, 2017.

Historic Agreement between the Federal, Provincial and Territorial
Governments on a Multilateral Early Learning and Child Care Framework